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Artists impression of the new hall at Engadine High School  

Project overview 

School Infrastructure NSW is building a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School. The hall will include a 
full basketball court, stage, amenities, and sports and performance storage. 

Progress summary  

As you may be aware from our last project update, Lloyd Group who were engaged by the Department of 
Education to deliver Engadine High School Hall, went into administration in March 2023 halting all construction. 

We are pleased to announce Stephen Edwards Constructions has been appointed as the builder to complete the 
remaining construction of the Engadine High School upgrade. 

Next steps 

With the new builder on board, a detailed works program will be finalised, and they will begin to reestablish the 
site in the coming weeks and prepare to restart construction.  

We are expecting to complete the remaining works to finalise the new multipurpose hall by mid-2024, subject to 
weather conditions. An exact date for completion and handover will be shared with the community once more 
information becomes available.   

How can I stay up to date? 

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR code 
to the right. If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School 
Infrastructure NSW on schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au, or during business hours on 1300 
482 651.  
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